
MBogart


From: MBogart


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 6:13 PM


To: <julie.roberts@noaa.gov>


Subject: Hurricane hitting Alabama


I am disappointed in NOAA for NOT delivering scientific information and substituting political dis-information

about hurricanes striking Alabama at Trump’s behest. Shame on you.


Mike Bogart, Salt Lake City, Utah (the next place hurricanes will strike)
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